
Religious Education classes will resume for 
K-12 on Sunday October 7 at 4:00PM.  
Classes will begin with Mass and instruction 
to follow.  Parents are encouraged to attend 
the 4:00PM Mass with their children.  You 
may register at the Parish Office Monday 

thru Friday between 9am and 1pm.   Who will lead a Youth 
Group, is that you? If you are interested please contact the 
office. 
 
The adult bible study group will start on October 
10

th 
at 1:00pm in the meeting room in the 

rectory.   If you are interested in attending or 
have a particular subject you would like know 
more about please contact Ann at the Parish 
office. 

 
The month of October is dedicated to the Holy 
Rosary and on October 7

th
 we celebrate Mary 

Queen of the Holy Rosary.  To celebrate the 
month of the rosary Father would like to 
celebrate the rosary with you by coming into 
your home and leading your family and friends 

in saying the rosary.  If you would like to have Father come to 
your home please contact Dawn or Ann at the parish office. 
(541-523-4521) 
 
Calling all young men 13 to 18.  Come join 
us for Quo Vadis Days for the young man’s 
retreat the weekend of October 12 to 14.  
The retreat is at Powell Butte Retreat 
Center.  If you are interested in attending 

Change in Schedule for St. Therese Mass 

Mass in Halfway, Oregon at St. Therese 

Mission will be held at 12:30 PM on 

Saturday Oct. 13, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  

October 18, 2018 

October Duties 
Funeral Dinners & Albs—10 

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9 

Married Singles Lifestyle – The Married Singles Lifestyle 

describes couples that may have lost a sense of closeness 

they once had as marriage partners and are living more 

like roommates.  Retrouville teaches couples how to 

survive times like these in their marriages.  This program 

has helped 10’s of 1000’s couples experiencing difficulty at 

all levels of marital distress from disillusionment to deep 

misery.  For confidential information about, or to register 

for the program on October 12-14, 2018, call 1-503-225-

9191 or visit www.helpourmarriage.org 

Special collection for the hurricane 

disasters will be taken up on October 13 

and 14th.   

The Altar Society would like to thank 
everyone who came down to breakfast 
last Sunday supporting Roger and 
Dawn. It was an amazing turn out with 
generous donations, without all of you 

this would not have been possible. Thank you very 
much! 
  
Turkey Dinner is right around the 
corner, Sunday, November 4th. If 
you would like to volunteer please fill 
out the volunteer slip and return 
them in the basket or at the office. 
We are in need of a few people to help sell tickets at 
the back of the church this year, if you are 
interested please contact Dawn in the office or Jody 
at 541-519-0162. We appreciate all your help! 
  
There will be an Altar meeting Sunday, October 

14th after Mass, all are welcome to attend. 

  Altar Server Training will start 

October 7, 2018 following the 

9:30 Sunday Mass. 

BINGO from 2—4 PM in the 
social hall. Please join the 
Knights of Columbus for a fun-

filled afternoon.  See you then! 


